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March 2021 Tackle Box 

I believe I can see a faint light at the end of this tunnel…  

We are beginning to take a few cautious steps forward in a return to normal 
fishing club activities.  The club board meetings have ditched the virtual 

format and resumed in-person meetings, albeit at an outdoor venue.  Picnics have 
returned to Sarazen Park. We held our first Captains’ meeting for the Sheepshead 
Shindig, along with the weigh-in at the end of the fishing day at the park.  We held our 
first awards event at an indoor venue at the end of February and have planned our first 
face-to-face monthly meeting outdoors in March. These social events are far from the 
way they were back in 2019, but we are moving in the right direction. 

Many of our members have received at least one covid-19 vaccine shot and more and 
more are getting their second doses.  We are taking “baby steps” to return to the fun of 
being with other club members.  Hopefully, as the year progresses, more of our 
members will feel safe once again to venture out socially.  That is not to say we are 
neglecting the guidance from the CDC.  We are still encouraging the use of masks and 
social distancing, and we are planning outdoor venues in general. 

Our March monthly meeting will be held at the Marco Island YMCA on Tuesday, March 
2nd at 7:00 PM.  We will use the outdoor “Airnasium” for this event.  The meeting will 
have somewhat of a normal feel with the signup tables and a guest presentation.  The 
2020 Leaderboard Winners will receive their shirts.  The Ships’ Store will be open so you 
can purchase club merchandise.  Members can pick up their ID badges and Club ID 
cards and there will be a special raffle for all in members in attendance.  

March has plenty to offer in the way of fishing events.  We are entering month number 
three of the year-long “Offshore Slam” and looking toward some good weather days in 
the gulf.  There is a monthly Kayak trip leaving from Everglades City.  Our lady anglers 
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LEADER BOARD Updates as of February 
Get LEADER BOARD updates using the link below. 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/LeaderBoard/leader-
board2021.pdf 

 

Fish of the Month (FOM) as of February 
Get FOM updates using the link below. 

https://www.marcosportfishingclub.com/FishOfMonth.htm 
 

will step up to the plate with “Baiting Beauties 8”, and we round out the month with the 
backwater Trout Spotacular.  

In early March, the Marine Industries Association of Collier County (MIACC) will hold 
their annual Kids Fishing Clinic at the Naples Pier and several of our members have 
volunteered to help run that event.  

We also look forward to the Irish-themed picnic at the end of the month.  Once again 
Dave and Susie Walsh will host the event that will include the New York deli-styled 
Jason’s corned beef sandwiches. 

 

It is a start.  

 

If you can, get out and fish! 

 
March Fishing Quote. “Fishing adds years to your life, and life to your years.” – 
Homer Circle 
 
Tight Lines,  

Keith 
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Offshore Update – March 2021 
 
What’s Happening Offshore… 
 
Thanks to the recent high winds, there has not been a lot of fishing going on offshore, and not many fishing reports 
either.  The Red Grouper bite is still hot, get out while they are hungry.  The best fishing will usually occur on the better 
tide days and windows – use your solunar activity tables.  Remember Gag season is be closed, Snapper are being 
caught on wrecks and ledges, but the predators have been plentiful and hungry so…tight drags and reel real fast!  The 
cobia have been spotted recently and permit should be back soon.  Focus on catching your trophy fish for the Offshore 
Slam.  Get out there and have some fun…and be safe. 
 
 
Offshore Events… 
 
Offshore Slam 2021 – The Offshore Slam is a full calendar year tournament so there is plenty of time to catch your 
Slam of Grouper, Snapper, Permit, and Cobia and win the trophy and some $$$.  We also have an award for the boat 
captain responsible for the most Offshore Slam fish entries.  This tournament will be the Offshore version of the highly 
successful Triple Crown tournament the Inshore guys enjoy.  The deadline to enter is June 30, 2021, but you cannot 
enter a fish caught before you enter, so sign up now before you catch that monster fish and wish you were entered! We 
have a couple nice Grouper entered so far…don’t miss out. 
 

I am happy to report that we have landed a sponsor for the Offshore Slam and it will be announced very 
soon.  This will add prize money, trophies, swag, and an awards party.  Sign today, its worth the $25…I 
promise. 

 
Super Grouper / Snapper April 2021 – We have set the fishing window from Friday April 9 through Saturday April 17 
(yes we added an extra day – Friday April 9 is a very good day on the solunar chart so we threw it in as a bonus). The 
deadline to enter is Thursday April 8, sign up today! 
 
The event Flyers and Sign-up Sheets are included in this newsletter and posted on the MSC website.  Check them out 
and enter today! 
 
  
Other Important Stuff… 
 
Check out the Offshore Fishing reports on the MSC website, they are on the Offshore Homepage.   
 
Offshore Captains - don’t forget to send me your Offshore Fishing Reports and photos of any remarkable catches when 
you return from fishing! 
 
If you fish offshore and want to be added to our offshore email distribution, please send me a request via the link on the 
Offshore Fishing homepage and I will gladly add you to this exclusive team. 
 
If you have any ideas, or want to volunteer to help with offshore events, feel free to contact me anytime. 
 
Tight Lines! 

 
Jim 

 
Offshore Report 



 



 













 Fish, Fun and Food









 
 
 

Coming Events 
 

                                                      March 
          Naples Kids Fishing Clinic at the Naples Pier on the 6th 
           
          General Meeting at YMCA on the 2nd see Flyer this Newsletter 
 
          Board of Directors Meeting on the 8th details on Website 
 
          Baiting Beauties Tournament see Flyers this Newsletter 
 
           Jason’s Sammich Picnic on the 24th see Flyer this Newsletter 
 
           Sea Trout Spotacular Event see Flyers this Newsletter 
 
                                                                 APRIL 
            Month Long Backwater Event see Flyer this Newsletter 
 
             General Meeting Details to Follow 
 
             Taste of Italy Picnic on the 21st Details to Follow 
 
 
 
 
Be sure to check the MSC Website for the latest information regarding the noted 
Events 

 



 

Update from the Editor 
March 2021 

 

Your Editor stopped by the Water Advisory Committee meeting but was unable to stay. 
Tried to access the meeting on line without any luck.  The main events at the meeting 
included formal reception of new member and election of the Committee Chairman and 
Vice-Chairman.  Will follow up on these issues next month.  There also seem to be the 
establishment of a “Marco Water Baseline 2020”.  I assume this will be used in the 
coming months to see what direction water quality is moving. 
 
 
If you wish to contact your editor my email is pfwanzenberg@yahoo.com.  Also, I am 
always looking for short “Fish-Tail” stories with pictures to be used in the Newsletter. 
 
 
Pictured below is Howard Laskau the Kayak Event Leader.  Unlike some of MSC other 
events Kayak trips have continued during the pandemic and improved under Howard’s 
leadership.  If you want to get involved with the Kayakers check out the Website for 
details and information.  It is a safe way to enjoy fishing with “social distancing” 
unavoidable!! 
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